
 

 

St. Stephen’s Episcopal Church 
Annual Giving for 2023 

Ways to Give  

❖ One time or recurring payment using a checking account or credit card through our 

website:  see instructions under “Giving” at www.ssecdurham.org 

 

❖ Cash or check in an offering envelope – check that you wish to receive envelopes to use 

this option.  Cash or checks can be placed in the collection plate as well, just please 

note it is a pledge payment or contribution in the memo line.  

 

❖ Prepaid pledge for 2023, made and paid in 2022.  Check in with Burke Raper at the 

business office to arrange this option.  

 

❖ Sale or transfer of securities.  Please note: our current policy is to sell all gifts of stock 

or securities rather than maintain an active portfolio.  We can work with your broker 

or trust officer to handle these transactions.  

 

❖ Direct charitable transfer from IRA funds - Check in with Burke Raper at the business 

office to arrange this option. 

 

❖ Giving through a family or charitable foundation.  Please consult the foundation for 

specifics on how to handle this type of gift.  

 

Questions?  Contact Burke Raper at 919-4493-5452 or Burke.Raper@ssecdurham.org 

 

Please note that loose cash plate offerings cannot be tracked  

for the fulfillment of your pledge. 

 

Your contribution helps us to fulfill God’s purposes through this church.  Thank you for your 

generosity in considering a gift!  

 

http://www.ssecdurham.org/
mailto:Burke.Raper@ssecdurham.org

